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Did everyone have a good Twosday? Last Tuesday was
2/22/22, or twos day.  If you write your date mm/dd/yy,
then every day this week is a palindrome, i.e. 2/24/22,
2/25/22, etc. With all that important information out of
the way, I can now get on to discussing the boat club:

Thanks to our active Board of Directors those who
wish to make payments for dues or activities can use
VENMO. Bob Safford made the suggestion that we
use VENMO and Jenna Burkard and Karen Vavra have
set it up.  If you already use Venmo, find Cranberry
Lake Boat Club under businesses. The account is
Cranberrylake-Boatclub . Signing up for Venmo
requires a computer or smartphone and is relatively
easy to do. Please remember to document in the note
section what you are paying for, i.e. dues, firecracker,
etc.

After the holidays, there are winter activities we look
forward to. The CLFD has the ice fishing tournament
“First Strike”, which went off this year without a hitch.
Next, last weekend was “White Out Weekend” with
many winter activities in Star Lake, Wanakena and
Cranberry Lake. We tapped our maple trees last week
and yesterday 2/23/22 collected 8 gallons of sap and
today boiled it down to a pint of maple syrup.

This leads up to ICE-OUT. This year we, the boat
club, will again host this activity. If you're not familiar,
it is a chance to guess the date and time that the ice
disappears from Cranberry Lake. Last year it was on
Easter. The year before it was May Day and before that
Good Friday. So, what is your guess this year? I’ve
attached a form for five guesses.  Fill it out and send it
to me by mail or email. Pay the $10 donation per form
($2 per guess for five guesses) either by Venmo or

check. If you pay by check please make it out to
Cranberry Lake Boat Club and mail it to me at:
Halsey Bagg
PO Box 503
Cranberry Lake, NY 12927

- or -

using the Venmo account: Cranberrylake-Boatclub
putting ICE-OUT in the note section and then emailing
your guesses to my email account,
halseybagg@gmail.com.
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2022 CLBC Schedule of Events:
Firecracker - Monday July 4th 2022
Banquet - Saturday July 9th 2022
Poker Paddle - Saturday July 23rd 2022
Community Picnic - July 30th 2022
Canoe/Kayak Race - Saturday August 13th 2022
Sailboat Races - TBD

Cranberry Lake Puzzle:
One of the most successful projects for the year is the
Cranberry Lake Puzzle. A big thanks goes out to Karen
Vavra and her Daughter Kelly Owen. It is more than a
map and is actually a history lesson of Cranberry Lake.
The key to the puzzle contains many pages of facts and
history. Contributors include; Mark Friden, Karen
Vavra, Nolan Fedorow and Allen Ditch. The first
edition of 250 puzzles sold out this summer. A few
remain from the second order of 100 puzzles received
this fall. If you’d like to purchase one contact Karen
Vavra. The cost is $35 plus postage.

Navigation Map: All memberships received a free
gift of one navigation map last Fall. For those of you
who need another navigation map, you can send me an
email with your request.  There is a limited supply
available to members for $10 plus postage.

If you’d like to be more involved in the activities of
the Boat Club and serve on one of its committees,
please let me know (Halsey Bagg, 315-790-7512
halseybagg@gmail.com).
Take care and be safe!
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